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You are Making a Difference for Stroke Patients 
  

 
  

The fall fundraising event, Dancing for Stroke on October 1st is looking to be an 
exciting evening of fun and entertainment. Watch Coach Dar's invite, if you have not 
yet seen her personal testimonial and invitation.  She will be one exciting and 
entertaining host.  Speaking of entertaining, look who is the newest volunteer 
dancer!  That's right! Our own VP of Operations Rudy Apodaca is putting on his dancing 
shoes - donate to his personal fundraising page today.  

  
A fundraising Casino Night is scheduled for May 14th at 
the Arizona Ballroom Champions' studio located at 1805 E. 
Baseline Road, Suite 103 Tempe. The suggested donation 
levels are $50, $100, $150 to purchase chips at the door to be 
used at the gaming tables, run by real casino dealers. At the 
end of the night you can turn the chips in for raffle tickets, 
which will be used to draw for prizes. Great odds of having fun, 
super odds of winning, and guaranteed odds of benefitting 
stroke patients. 480.442.9188 is the number to the studio for 
more information or to RSVP. 
  
Thank you to everying supporting stroke survivors through 
Dancing for Stroke.  
  
  

http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=39464916&msgid=300494&act=TCYM&c=1371786&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.SupportDignityHealthEastValley.org
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=39464916&msgid=300494&act=TCYM&c=1371786&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3DsZUeLDXEUis


  
Thank You 
Foundation 

Board  
  

JW Rayhons 
    Chairman 
Jack Martin 
    Vice Chair 
Craig Bradley 
    Treasurer 
Mia Van Eken, MD 
    Secretary 
Tom Canale 
Rhonda Curtis 
Toby Day 
Carrie Hamstra 
Deb Hoogestraat 
Sandra Hudson 
ShaRae Kalian 
Terry Miller, PhD 
Carl Nelson 
Nick Promponas 
Les Presmyk 
Sheila Schmidt 
Dave Sobeck 
Mark Tobler, MD 
Ed Tokatlian,MD 
Felicia  
Vandermolen 
  

  

Your Swing Saves Their Swing 
Fundraising to Support Orthopedic Patients  

  
The 2016 George Rozsa Golf Classic sponsored by Premier Emergency Medical 
Specialists, a Sheridan Company, was filled with fun and creative games throughout 
the course for golfers to enjoy. We had professional LPGA players with challenges 
such as glass break and longest drive. We also had an exciting putting contest, golf 
cannon and hockey stick putting experience. In addition to the fun, prizes were 
drawn for two luxury vacations in Costa Rica and Mexico. This year marked the 14th 
annual event and it was a superior year that will fund Dignity Health athletic trainers 
in east valley high schools to provide an elevated level of care. Thank you to all 
volunteers, sponsors, and the Rozsa family. 
  

 
  

Record-breaking George Rozsa Golf Classic directly benefits patients.  
  

  

  
  Third Annual Presidents' Reception 

  
Tim Bricker and Aaron Peace, the hospital and foundation presidents, 

share their sincere gratitute to donors at an evening event. The 
gathering honors donors, awardees, boardmembers, and service 

excellence.  Guests also learn more about the vision for the future.  
  

May 25th at 6pm 
Receive address with RSVP  

  

  

Celebrating in the Kindess Closet at CRMC 



 
Vanessa McCarthy, occupational therapist, had a dream to better serve her patients.  While 
pursuing her doctorate degree in healthcare program development, Vanessa recently turned 
her dream into actuality.  Thanks to your community support, in-kind donations, 
partnerships with durable medical companies, community partners, and grant funding, The 
Kindness Closet has become a reality. 
  
Patients without insurance and at low income levels can go into The Kindness Closet at 
Chandler Regional Medical Center and check out medical adaptive equipment (for 60 days) 
when they are discharged from the hospital.  Equipment such as wheelchairs, shower 
chairs, bedside commodes, walkers, tub transfer benches, and elevated toilet seats are 
available to help make a safe and successful transition from the hospital to home.  The 
patient will receive the equipment prior to discharge, along with instruction sheets and 
hands on training by a certified therapist, to ensure safe and appropriate use at home.  
  
HD Supply (a nationwide medical equipment supplier) recently granted the Dignity Health 
Foundation – East Valley $5,000 which will help provide a part-time coordinator for the 
program and some equipment needs for this sustainable loan closet which is largely staffed 
by Dignity Health volunteers and employees who clean and store the equipment, maintain 
loan records, and assist with equipment distribution and retrieval. 
  
Vanessa is working with hospital staff to expand the Kindness Closet program to Mercy 
Gilbert Medical Center in 2016.  With continued community and generous Dignity Health 
volunteer support ($10,000 and counting) this program expansion will become another 
dream reality! 
  
  



 
 

Healing & Shopping Fundraisers 
  

The women of the Power of the Purse held two successful events - a yoga in the 
healing garden and a shopping day with Dillards at the hospitals.  

  
The proceeds from membership, fundraisers, sales of purse charms are all going toward 
funding a stroke camp for this ucpoming summer.  The project is chosen each fall by the 

members. Join the members of our Women's Philanthropic Soceity for other healthy and fun 
events by contacting Bridget.Doherty@dignityhealth.org.  

  
Volunteer for stroke camp by contacting Connie.Johnston@dignityhealth.org 

for an application. 
  
 

  

  

Dunking, Dancing & Fundraising now...    
  
  

mailto:Bridget.Doherty@dignityhealth.org
mailto:Connie.Johnston@dignityhealth.org


 
  
The Dancing for Stroke black tie event will be back October 1st - and Charles Schwab 
joins in the fun in 2016 with their own spectacular event to be held in June.  
  
Other interesting events benefiting the stroke survivors are also being held, like the 
Dunk a Director event pictured above.  
  

Remember www.dancingforstrokeaz.com and check the website often for more details including 
information on how neurowellness programs are helping patients! Buy a ticket now. 
  
  
  

  

Thank you to all of our donors who have given more than $125 since our 
last newsletter - you make a difference and we appreciate you!  

  
Aaron Peace, Academy Mortgage Corporation, Advanced Foot & Ankle Specialists of Arizona, Air Methods 
Corporation,Arizona Business Bank (Central - Phoenix), Arizona Central Credit Union, Arizona Diamondbacks, 
Arizona Spine and Joint Hospital, Backfit Health & Spine, BackSmith Chiropractic, Brain & Spine Center, Brett 
Angner, Brian and Sheri Mortenson, Cardinals Charities, Cedars Heart Clinic, PLC, Chandler Education 
Foundation, Chandler Radiology Associates, Chandler Regional/Mercy Gilbert Medical Center Medical Staff, 
Charles Schwab Foundation, Christopher Asterino, City of Chandler - Community Development, Connie Stein 
Johnston, ConocoPhillips Volunteer Matching Grant, Cumming Construction, Curtis Builders, Inc., Dakota 
Services, LLC, Damien Anderson, Darcy McGraw, David Ridgway, Dawn Arkfeld, Delta Dental Of Arizona 
Charitable Foundation, Dennis Butson, Devenney Group, LTD, Dr. and Mrs. Antonius Su, Dr. and Mrs. John R. 
Mulligan, Dr. and Mrs. Michael R. Kralik, Dr. and Mrs. Paul McHale, Dr. and Mrs. Terry Ambus, Dr. and Mrs. Terry 
Happel, Dr. David G. Tomich, Dr. Huong Le and Mr. Thang Nguyen, Dr. Jennifer Bradley and Mr. Craig Bradley, 
Dr. Joan Harper M.D. P.C., Dr. Judy T. Messer, Dr. Martin H. Lehman, Dr. Matthew Hansen, Dr. Nicholas J. 
Caputo, Dr. Peter R. Seipel, Dr. Taro Kaibara, Dudley Campbell, Eddy OB/GYN, PLC., Emily H. Kosobucki, Erin 
Keefe, First Things First, First Transit, Incorporated, Firstgiving, Gregory Harden, GSL Consulting, H.D Supply, 
HealthSouth East Valley, Heart & Rhythm Solutions, LLC, Heart Health Organization - East Valley, PLLC, Heidi 
Lisherness, Hiyasmin S. Csontos, Hospice of the Valley, Hunt Construction Group, Incorporated, Ironwood 
Physicians, P.C., ITW P.B. Bell Asset Management, Inc., James Anest, James Demars, James Stringham, 
Jennifer Ferguson, Jill Zimmerman, Joshua Kaplan, Julie Mohr, Justin Steltenpohl, KC Waldron, Keldy Winter, 
Kneaders Franchisee Advertise, Kovach, Inc., Kyley Harvey, Lanmor Services, Incorporated, Linda Kenny, 
Marguerite Smith, McAuley MOB LLC, Mount Olive Missionary Baptist Church, Mr. and Mrs. Alan Fitzgerald, Mr. 
and Mrs. Bruss Bowman, Mr. and Mrs. Carl Landrum, Mr. and Mrs. Charles M. Lawrence, Mr. and Mrs. Daniel A. 

http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=39464916&msgid=300494&act=TCYM&c=1371786&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.dancingforstrokeaz.com
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=39464916&msgid=300494&act=TCYM&c=1371786&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.dancingforstrokeaz.com
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=39464916&msgid=300494&act=TCYM&c=1371786&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.supportdignityhealtheastvalley.org%2Fevents%2Fdancing-for-stroke%2Fdancing-for-stroke-tickets-2


Dowler, Mr. and Mrs. David Anderson, Mr. and Mrs. David C. Sobeck, Jr., Mr. and Mrs. Emory J. Patmos, Mr. and 
Mrs. Franklyn H. Story, Mr. and Mrs. Hal Earnhardt, Mr. and Mrs. Howard Rudge, Mr. and Mrs. Jack Martin, Mr. 
and Mrs. James Kelley, Mr. and Mrs. John P. Bauer, Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Sehr, Mr. and Mrs. Lloyd S. Van 
Schoyck, Mr. and Mrs. Matt Cox, Mr. and Mrs. Michael E. Hickey, Mr. and Mrs. Patrick A. Meger, Mr. and Mrs. 
Rex Hudson, Mr. and Mrs. Roger W. Stage, Mr. and Mrs. Scott Semple, Mr. and Mrs. Steven E. Sterbach, Mr. and 
Mrs. Tim Bricker, Mr. and Mrs. W. Abbott, Mr. and Mrs. William A. Hunt III, Mr. Brett M. Young, Mr. Brian Evans, 
Mr. Brian Mutoff, Mr. Carl Nelson, Mr. Christopher J. Asterino, Mr. Chuck Sowers, Mr. Clark J. Sauer, Mr. Dale 
W. Wendt Jr., Mr. Gary S. Love, Mr. Gondail Singh, Mr. Jake Dinnen, Mr. James W. Pitts, Jr., Mr. Jim Weaver, 
Mr. John G. Ford, Mr. Kevin Hennessy, Mr. Kurt Hofleit, Mr. Milind G. Rajgur, Mr. Peter Trice, Mr. Rich Tomey, 
Mr. Richard Welker, Mr. Robert Galbreath, Mr. Robert Halverson, Mr. Robert T. Greene, Mr. Ron Pearson, Mr. 
Ronald R. Spengler, Mr. Rudy Apodaca, Mr. Scott Bourdo, Mr. Toby Day, Mr. Todd Sepp, Mr. Tom Ng, Mr. Ty 
Meadows, Mrs. Barbara J. Connolly, Mrs. Betty L. Meyer, Mrs. Debra P. Sobeck, Mrs. Donna Wiley, Mrs. Marianne 
Leppien-Oleson, Ms. Amanda Zibell, Ms. Anarie Dela Cruz, Ms. Anna L. Murch, Ms. Barbara M. Mixon, Ms. Carrie 
Hamstra, Ms. Cathleen Barton, Ms. Colleen Dresslar, Ms. Dianne R. Marples, Ms. Geok-Sharon Toh, Ms. Helen 
Davis, Ms. Julie M. Hoffman, Ms. Katie J. Vaughan, Ms. Kelly Clark, Ms. Kimberly Cammiso, Ms. Patty M. White 
and Mr. Dwight Todd, Ms. Peggy J. Reap, Ms. Sandra Indermuhle, Ms. Sue Conklin, Ms. Valerie B. Foster, Ms. 
Wendy Feldman-Kerr, Muhammad Chughtai, Neurology Associates of the East Valley, Neurosurgical Associates, 
Limited, New Horizons Women's Care, PLC, Nicholas Woodruff, Ocotillo Golf Resort, Optum360, LLC.Orcutt 
Winslow, OrthoArizona Southeast Valley Co-Management Group LLC, Pacific Medical Buildings, PayPal, Peggy 
and Joseph Vellutini, Pioneer Hospitalists Group, PK Associates, Premier Community Management, Inc., 
Rayhons Financial Solutions, Raymond Myers, Richard Cassidy, Rusty Dees, Ryan Companies US, Incorporated, 
San Tan Ford, Sante Of Chandler (AZ), Sheridan Healthcorp, Inc., Sisters of Mercy of the Americas, Pacific West 
Community, Incorporated, Southwest Catholic Health Network (Mercy Care Plan), SRP, StartLine Sports, LLC, 
Synergy Infectious Disease P.L.L.C., Texas Energy Engineers, Incorporated, Tom and Julia Marreel, Troon Golf, 
LLC, TrustBank, Turner Construction Company, UEB, Van Boerum & Frank Associates, Wells Fargo Community 
Support Campaign 

  
Thank you to our benefactors who wish to remain anonymous. 

  

Thank you!  
Arizona Central Credit Union was the cart sponsor at our golf tournament this 
year. They are one of our first corporate healthcare partners, however, giving to 
the community is not new to them. 
  
"People Helping People" is a philosophy and founding principle of the credit union 
movement. At Arizona Central Credit Union, they take this commitment to a whole 
new level! Last year, with fewer than 200 total employees, Arizona Central 
participated in 70+ community engagement activities and donated over 2,000 hours 
of service.  These events helpe to raise nearly $89,000 for eight organizations and 

we are sure glad they added Dignity Health as a charitable partner.  
  
Thanks to Mike at Orcutt Winslow for the amazing golf photos. And thanks to Dale Wendt (pictured in the 
photo) and the entire crew from Premier Community Management for coming out and supporting golf again 
this year.  
  

More Information on Your Dignity Health Foundation - East Valley 
  
Team Member Cleofe Breillatt:   Cleofe is the first person guests meet, especially 
when they call the Foundation or walk in the front door.  She has over 20 years in 
customer service experience in the retail industry and began volunteering for the 
hospital over 2 years ago. You may have seen her in the Chandler Regional Medical 
Center Gift Shop.  She liked Dignity Health so much she joined the team at the 
Foundation to give back to the community. She is also a database specialist and 
works to personalize each acknowledgement letter we send. Contact 
Cleofe.Breillatt@dignityhealth.org to donate a gift-in-kind, receive documentation, 
reserve a seat at an event or for any general questions. 
  
Please LIKE our Facebook page or watch our website for more information.  
  
We are happy to speak to you in person, via phone or by e-mail, to answer  

http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=39464916&msgid=300494&act=TCYM&c=1371786&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.azcentralcu.org%2Fhome%2Fhome
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=39464916&msgid=300494&act=TCYM&c=1371786&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.premieraz.com%2Fpremier%2Fhome.asp
mailto:Cleofe.Breillatt@dignityhealth.org
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=39464916&msgid=300494&act=TCYM&c=1371786&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fdignityhealthfoundationeastvalley
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=39464916&msgid=300494&act=TCYM&c=1371786&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.supportdignityhealtheastvalley.org


your questions or assist you with fundraising requests. Call your Foundation team at 
480.728.3931 or send us an e-mail at eastvalleyfoundation@dignityhealth.org. 
  
To donate to the Dignity Health Foundation East Valley, please click here.   
  
Photo & Video credits: Mark Skalny Photography, Black Dog Photography, Catrina Boppart, Connie Johnston and 
Mike Nandin @ Orcutt Winslow. Thank you!  
  
 

  

Dignity Health Foundation  - East Valley for more information or to opt-out call 480.728.3931 
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